
 

 

PCR TEST FOR TRAVEL 
FACT SHEET 

For UNEA 5.2 and UNEP @50 Participants 
2 March 2022- 4 March 2022 

________________________________________________________________________________________  

• A PCR testing tent located in the Gigiri complex will be open from Wednesday, 2 

March, 2022 to Friday, 4 March 2022 for purposes of COVID testing for travel.   

• Meeting participants will be required to book a slot for COVID PCR testing in 

advance of the procedure by filling out the COVID-19 Registration Form (sent to 

all in-person participants via email, also available here. 

• Hours of testing are 8:30am-5:30pm. Test results are expected within 36 hours 

• Payment can be made at the time of the test in cash or M-PESA at the cost of $55 

USD or 6,200 Kenyan Shillings. Any USD cash payments require bills printed after 

2009. Delegates are requested to come with the exact change/amounts for faster 

processing. Sponsored delegates are not required to pay and your name has been 

provided to IOM. 

• Payment by credit card/debit cards for cards with the following logos will be 

accepted:  Visa, Mastercard, Amex, Union Pay, JCB, Maestro and Diners. Kindly note 

that for credit/debit cards, payment can only be run in Kenyan Shillings. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 
iomnbocovidlab@iom.int Field Code Changed

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=LSaIFfsjtEO9brzknI5hhs0eHr9mTMJMiObWswI1OfZUMjg0UTA1QjZWWDVNUzhDNlFCNDFRWE9DVi4u&web=1&wdLOR=c47657AD7-D60B-9A4B-BB81-B8ED1C0A1B4A
mailto:iomnbocovidlab@iom.int

